
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Our school value is Truth and Truthfulness “Tell the truth to each other.” Zechariah 8.16 



 

 



 

SCHOOL SPORTS 



 

 



 

Congratulations to the green team who convincingly won school sports today. 



 

 



 

Thank you so much to Mrs Ryan for organising this afternoon, to all of the volunteers who supported with 



 

Gazebos- and those who helped to put these up and take them down, Sam Davies for driving all the 



 

resources to the top field and to Matt Ward for the line painting.  



 

 



 

TRAFFIC AND PARKING ON THRIFT ROAD AND OLD LINSLADE ROAD 



 

 



 

We received some recent complaints from Thrift road residents about parking. If you are driving your 



 

children to school, please remain mindful and considerate of residents that live in the area as well as other 



 

motorists that are trying to park and manoeuvre the roads.  



 

 



 

WWF SPONSORED CIRCUIT – 9th JULY 2025 



 

 



 

On the 9th July, the pupils will take part in a sponsored circuit at school to raise money for the WWF. Please 



 

see the attached letter for more information as well as a sponsorship form – pupils will also have a printed 



 

sponsorship form sent home in their bags today. Mrs Spicer and our school council are very excited to be 



 

running this event and hope that it will be a lot of fun and a huge success. 



 

 



 

SUMMER FETE 



 

 



 

We are looking forward to our Summer Fete next Saturday. 



 

 



 

Thank you for all of your donations towards hampers and the bottle tombola.  



 

If anybody would like to donate any bottles of Pimms for our Pimms stall that would be great. 



 

Also don’t forget to bring in any teddies for our teddy tombola, and any donations of cakes for our cake 



 

stall. 



 

 



 

Thank you for all of your support, I understand that we have asked a lot from you all and we are very 



 

grateful.  



 

 



 

Tickets for the school fete are on sale on school money.   



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Sarah Bowley  



 

Headteacher 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


